

Leadership Circle

QUARTERLY IMPACT EVENTS

Four times a year, you're invited to join Let's Grow Kids board members, our CEO Aly Richards, and special guests at an Impact Event. These casual gatherings are designed to highlight specific areas of the movement you're investing in and invite your thoughts.

BOARD & FRIENDS GATHERINGS

In the evenings prior to quarterly Let's Grow Kids and Let's Grow Kids Action Network board meetings, you're invited to attend small cocktail and/or dinner gatherings with our Boards of Directors. You'll enjoy the good company and conversation of fellow Leadership Circle members and preview board meeting agendas.

CONVERSATIONS WITH CEO ALY RICHARDS

At your convenience, you're invited to join CEO Aly Richards and Chief Development Officer Lucia Campriello for periodic, free-flowing, one-on-one updates on our movement's progress thanks to your generosity. Plus, we're always eager to hear more about your philanthropic priorities. We hope you'll feel welcome to ask questions and express your opinions as our strong partners.

MAIL & EMAIL COMMUNICATIONS

Each year, we'll send you an impact report detailing the work you've made possible. In the summer, as the legislative session typically comes to a close, we'll send an impact update. Plus, you'll receive regular email communications about more ways to stay involved. Please let us know your communication preferences!

RECOGNITION

We'd be honored to publicly recognize you as Leadership Circle partners. Or, please let us know if you prefer to remain anonymous.



PHOTO: ROBIN'S NEST CHILDREN'S CENTER, BURLINGTON, VI

THANK YOU FOR YOUR LEADERSHIP

As a Let's Grow Kids Leadership Circle member, you have pledged your support to our movement over multiple years. Thank you!

To honor your generosity, we've created several special ways for Leadership Circle members like you to learn about the impact you're having for children and stay connected to the movement.

We hope you'll join us!



PHOTO: RAINBOW PLAYSCHOOL, WOODSTOCK, VT

OTHER WAYS TO STAY INVOLVED

We welcome volunteers like you to join your local Action Team, share your passion for early childhood in an opinion piece for a local or national publication, share a personal story about why you believe in our movement, and invite friends and colleagues to join in. Let us know how you'd like to take action!

FIND MORE ON YOUR IMPACT AND OUR FINANCIALS AT:

www.letsgrowkids.org/impact